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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Representation changes complete; Price concessions explainer; NHSmail MFA rollout from August; Atomoxetine Hard Capsules recall.
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			A final update on all of the areas of work identified by the Review Steering Group (RSG) and taken forward as part of the Transforming Pharmacy Representation (TAPR) programme.

These documents cover Community Pharmacy England's strategy, workplans, and how levy funds have been invested to support essential projects. The update also includes the implementation of the findings from the independent Governance review that the Committee commissioned, on which a separate briefing will be published later in the year.

Commenting on the publication of the documents, Community Pharmacy England Chief Executive Janet Morrison said:

"The Transforming Pharmacy Representation workstream has been a huge and important programme of work for both us and LPCs. The governance changes, strengthening of our negotiating capacity and other changes are all critical to the future of community pharmacy, and our Committee of pharmacy owners will continue to drive these improvements."









		Read more, including the detailed workplans 




		




			Funding & Reimbursement Shorts: Price concessions
The latest video in our 'Funding & Reimbursement Shorts' series is now available for pharmacy teams to watch. This time the Drug Tariff team discusses recent changes to the price concession process – such as concession lines becoming Zero Discount rated – and the ongoing work to improve the system.

This video series aims to provide pharmacy owners and their teams with more information on common funding and reimbursement topics, enhancing understanding of specific topics and addressing common queries.

Watch the video and access other related resources
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			NHSmail multi-factor authentication roll out for all users
Multi-factor authentication (MFA) will soon be mandatory for all NHSmail users, with implementation starting from mid-August 2024. 

The NHSmail team has outlined the following phases for the MFA rollout: 
1. Existing users will be prompted to enable MFA, with a 14-day grace period.
1. By 2nd September, accounts without MFA will face stricter security requirements.
1. New users setting up personal accounts will be required to enable MFA during sign-up
Learn more







		






			Class 3 Medicines Recall
Some batches of Atomoxetine 10mg, 18mg, 25mg, 40mg, 60mg, 80mg, 100mg Hard Capsules (Accord Healthcare Ltd) are being recalled due to variability in the capsule contents.
Learn more 
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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